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The Odessa Fire Department announced Friday that Dr. Gregory Shipkey

and Dr. Sudip Bose will serve as the new medical directors beginning

Tuesday.

Shipkey and Bose both work at Medical Center Hospital, and Shipkey

began as deputy medical examiner for Ector County on Monday.

As co-medical directors, Bose and Shipkey will establish protocols and

develop a quality-assurance program for paramedics who care for

patients in the field.

To learn more about the medical directors and their role in the fire

department, Bose is scheduled to conduct a presentation at 9 a.m.

Tuesday at the Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center

Auditorium, 800 W. Fourth St.

For information, contact Taner Drake, EMS chief, at 257-0506 or

tdrake@ci.odessa.tx.us.
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